
96.12.18

 Later's 

Dog & Cat Repellent 

Pressurized Spray 

Indoor/Outdoor

READY-TO-USE.  Helps keep dogs and cats away 
from garbage cans, shrubs and trees, etc.

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 22030 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: Methyl Nonyl Ketone 1.9%

WARNING

FLAMMABLE          EXPLOSIVE

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way  

Richmond, B.C. 
V7A 4V5

350 g

Later's Dog & Cat Repellent

Later's Dog & Cat Repellent should be used in conjunction with
training. For both indoor and outdoor situations, the most
effective control for a pet is the sharply spoken word backed up
with disciplinary action.

DIRECTIONS:

INDOORS, to break your pet of undesirable habits, such as
sleeping on furniture, rugs and other forbidden areas in your
home, spray the article of furniture, rug, etc. lightly with the
repellent so that the area or object is slightly moistened.
Before spraying extensive areas of rugs, fabrics or plastics,
test the effect of the repellent by first treating a small
inconspicuous area. The repellent may stain or soften some
fabrics or plastics. An alternate method to avoid possible damage
is to spray a piece of cloth lightly and place it on the object



or area in your home to be protected. Repeat daily, or as
necessary, until undesirable habit is broken. 

OUTDOORS, to prevent your pet, or stray animals from soiling
flower beds, areas of lawn, trees, shrubbery or evergreens, spray
the edges of flower beds, trunks of trees, the bases of shrubbery
and evergreens, patches of lawns, etc. lightly every day or every
other day with the repellent. Stray animals are frequently
attracted to areas where urine or feces have been deposited.
First, remove any droppings, then spray the spot with this
masking odour. Re-apply as often as necessary until undesirable
habits of your pet or stray animals are changed. Do not apply
directly to foliage or shrubs or to ornamental, soft bodied
plants.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Pressurized contents.
Do not apply to food crops. Avoid contamination of food, feed,
utensils, drinking water or any body of water.  Wash hands with
soap and water before eating or smoking. Do not use on animals.
Do not apply to food crops.  Do not store at temperatures above
50'C or place container on a radiator or stove, or where
excessive temperatures may be encountered.   Do not spray near
heat or open flame.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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